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February 20, 2017 
 
Rotary Club of Milton-Windward - Milton 

4015 Nine McFarland Dr 

Ste 150 

Alpharetta, GA 30004 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you for your gift of $2,944.08 to Rise Against Hunger (a 501(c)(3) organization), formerly 
Stop Hunger Now, received January 23, 2017. You have changed lives with your contribution, 
and we are truly grateful. Your gift helps build a firm foundation of support for children like 
Anderson in Zambia.  

Anderson, who lost both of his parents, lives with his grandmother in the Chainda Compound 
Lusaka West, which is characterized by high levels of illiteracy and unemployment. He has 
made great progress since he began receiving Rise Against Hunger meals distributed to the 
school by Mercy Ministries International. Once a child with very little energy who rarely 
interacted with his classmates, Anderson is now cheerful and attentive in his classes and enjoys 
interacting with other children at school. 

“From the time Anderson started receiving [Rise Against Hunger] meals, his health has 
tremendously improved and he has been frequently coming to school,” said Levinson Mwale, 
Anderson’s teacher. “I am proud of Anderson, knowing him for more than 4 years now, that he 
has a very big dream to achieve what he wants to. I am hoping that he continues to dream big 
and that he will be able to give back in the community.” 

Anderson’s life has changed because of you. With your support, Anderson and thousands of 
children like him around the world have a chance. And because of you, they can break the cycle 
of poverty that so many of our global neighbors fight on a daily basis.  

Please accept our sincere appreciation for your gift. Keep up with Rise Against Hunger and our 
work to end hunger by visiting www.riseagainsthunger.org. 

Warmest regards, 

 

 
Rod Brooks 
President and CEO 


